
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, September 3, 2021 5:10 PM 
'Richard Buck' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/3/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10098-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Buck. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: rbuck1106=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <rbuck1106=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Richard Buck 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 4:57 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Given the low rates NEE/FPL has provided us in the state of Florida and the continual 
improvements made in infrastructure hardening to date, I believe you should leave the 
process alone. I do not care one wit for politics in this matter, only results. 

Thank you, 

Richard Buck 
1106 DRIFTWOOD LN 
FORT PIERCE FL, 34982-3325 
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